WE Creating

Warren Consolidated Schools

Creating Dynamic Futures through Student Achievement, High Expectations, and Strong Relationships

ADMINISTRATION BUILDING 31300 Anita Warren, MI 48093 586.825.2400 Board of Education

Susan G. Trombley, President
I. Susan Kattula, Vice President
Megan E. Papasian-Broadwell, Secretary
Carl Weckerle, Treasurer
Leah A. Berdy, Trustee
Susan M. Jozwik, Trustee
Brian White, Trustee

Robert D. Livernois, Ph.D. Superintendent

December 7, 2021

Dear WCS Community,

This afternoon at Grissom Middle School, a handwritten threat that read "I want to shoot the principal" was found in the girls' restroom.

The WCS Security & Crisis Management Team, in collaboration with the Grissom Administration, investigated it and a suspect already has been identified and removed from school. This again is a student making a very bad choice, and we do not believe the threat is credible. School will be open tomorrow as scheduled.

As an added assurance, we will remain in close contact with the Sterling Heights Police Department as they have provided us with excellent service with their very quick response.

Unfortunately, this letter provides me another opportunity to remind you to talk with your children about making good choices. I am very pleased that students did the right thing and reported this to an adult, instead of spreading it on social media.

As always, I will update you as necessary, and please contact your child's school if you any questions.

Sincerely,

Robert D. Livernois, Ph.D.

Superintendent







Warren Consolidated Schools Creating Dynamic Futures through Student Achievement, High Expectations, and Strong Relationships ADMINISTRATION BUILDING

31300 Anita

586.825.2400

Warren, MI 48093

Board of Education

Susan G. Trombley, President I. Susan Kattula, Vice President Megan E. Papasian-Broadwell, Secretary Carl Weckerle, Treasurer Leah A. Berdy, Trustee Susan M. Jozwik, Trustee Brian White, Trustee

> Robert D. Livernois, Ph.D. Superintendent

ديسمبر/كانون الأول 2021 7

، المجتمع WCS عزيزي

بعد ظهر اليوم في مدرسة غريسوم المتوسطة، تم العثور على تهديد مكتوب بخط اليدمكتوب عليه "أريد أن أطلق النار على .المدير" في مرحاض الفتيات

وقد حقق فريق الأمن وإدارة الأزمات التابع لإدارة الأزمات في كلية الأمن والسلامة، بالتعاون مع إدارة غربسوم، في الأمر، وتم بالفعل التعرف على مشتبه به وإزالته من المدرسة. هذا هو مرة أخرى طالب اتخاذ خيار سيء للغاية، ونحن لا نعتقد أن التهديد هو موثوق بها. المدرسة ستفتح غداكما هو مقرر

وكتطمين إضافي، سنظل على اتصال وثيق بإدارة شرطة مرتفعات ستيرلنغ لأنها قدمت لنا خدمة ممتازة مع استجابتها السريعة جدا.

لسوء الحظ، هذه الرسالة توفر لي فرصة أخرى لتذكيرك بالتحدث مع أطفالك حول اتخاذ خيارات جيدة. أنا سعيد جدالأن .الطلاب فعلوا الشيء الصحيح وأبلغوا عن ذلك إلى شخص بالغ ، بدلا من نشره على وسائل التواصل الاجتماعي

. كما هو الحال دائما، وسوف تحديث لكم حسب الضرورة، وبرجى الاتصال بمدرسة طفلك إذا كنت أي أسئلة

اخلاص

رويرت د. ليفرنوا، دكتوراه

المشرف



